
Hi Patrick, 

Regarding the exchange rate, i.e. "ROE 0.80 US$;A$" mentioned in the submission by 
the Australian producers: 

It is unclear to me how the above mentioned rate has been worked out. Believe, that the 
average rate from 1st July 2014 to 30 June 2015 should be used. 
Below is the link for the foreign currency information/exchange rate information. 
http://www.ozforex.com.au/forex-tools/historical-rate-tools/historical-exchange-rates 

As per the OzForex Foreign Exchange Services, the average rate of exchange for the 
period mentioned in the submission is A$1=US$0.836394. If we were to round the 
numbers, it will be A$1=US$0.84 
Please consider/use in correct average exchange rate in the calculation... 

Regards, 

Gleb Linnikov 
Nitrochem Pty Ltd 
Malvern Post Shop 
PO Box 396 
Malvern VIC 3144 
Phone: +61 3 98245068 
Fax: +61 3 98247692 
Mobile: +61 410348097 
E-mail: info@nitrochem.com.au 

Folio 5


